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***EXAMPLE LETTER*** 
 
Joseph Swenny 
471 N 2400 EAST RD 
PANA, IL 62557 
 
Re: Proposed Solar Energy Project 
 
Dear Joseph, 
 
I am writing to share with you the details and scope of a proposed solar energy project which we are 
developing in your area. This project would utilize approximately 35 acres of land located north of 
Pana in Pana Township. The property is located along N. 2400 East Road directly west of the Ameren 
transmission substation on Christian County Parcel Number 11-25-09-400-004-00.  
 
The project will consist of solar panels with a low elevation profile. Once constructed, the facility will 
be self-contained and will produce no noise, no light, no glare, and will not create additional traffic. 
The electricity generated by this project will be sold through Ameren and will be enough electricity to 
power approximately 1,000 homes per year. 
 
We are in the process of applying for a Special Use Permit with Christian County. Given that you 
might have questions or concerns about the project, we want to formally introduce ourselves to you 
and provide you with our contact information.  
 
If you would like to discuss this project further, please feel free to contact me directly at 309-407-7876 
or Reuben@GreenKeySolar.com. I am happy to answer any questions about this project in particular 
as well as questions about this type of solar facility in general. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Reuben Grandon 
Project Developer 
GreenKey Solar




